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CAC Election Candidate Bios 
 

If you haven’t already voted via Survey 

Monkey (email sent out on Friday, 8/11/2023), 

please review the updated bios of all 6 

candidates on the fvcac.com site on CLICK 

HERE. 
 

 

All votes must be cast by the end of the day 

Sunday, August, 27th (11:59 PM). 
 

The Next CAC Community Meeting is 

scheduled for Saturday, September 9th at 10:30 

AM to 11:30 AM.   Please plan come meet the 

new CAC members, and thank those that 

served and contributed to our community. 
 

Bike Club 
Meet at the Clubhouse 
 

Saturday August 19th 8:30 AM 

 

Gateway Village 

Approximately 10 miles round trip. 
 

Chair Massage with Jerry 

Clubhouse 

Tuesday, August 22th between 3:00 – 6:00 PM 
 

CLICK HERE to schedule a 20-minute session, 

for only $25.   

 

Bingo Is Back Again! 
Clubhouse 

Saturday, August 19th | 6:30PM - 8:30 PM 
 

$5.00 per Bingo Card. 

Cash prize to winners. 
 

Please bring a snack to share and BYOB. 
 

CLICK HERE to RSVP. 

 

 

Second Annual Visual Arts Show 

Residents showcasing their talents  
 

Saturday, August 26th |  Noon to 3:00 PM 

Clubhouse 
 

All residents are welcome and allowed to bring 

up to 4 guests.  There is no charge to attend.  

You will be given a raffle ticket when you 

arrive.   
 

• Calligraphy Demonstration by Jean 

Close. 

• Opportunity to win an Exhibitor’s art or 

craft piece in a random drawing. 

• Refreshments will be provided. 
 

CLICK HERE for more details. 
 
 

Exhibitors:  If you would like to 

showcase your arts or crafts and/or be a part 

of the planning stages of this annual event.  

Exhibitor Registration is open till the end of 

the day, Saturday, August 19th.  Please 

CLICK HERE to sign up.   

 

Old-fashioned Hootenanny Night 
Clubhouse 

Saturday, August 26th  |  6:30 PM - 8:30 PM 
 

Remember the Kingston Trio, Peter, Paul & 

Mary, the Rooftop Singers, and many others 

from the Folk Era? Let’s gather ‘round and sing 

those folks songs like we did back in the 60’s.  
 

Join the Fairway Villas Music Group for a 

night of singing, reminiscing, and conviviality. 
 

Bring an appetizer or dessert to share and your 

own beverage of choice.   
 

CLICK HERE to RSVP 

 

 

https://www.fvcac.com/_files/ugd/ce27a1_cad1b38c2c6e451d8e133e47b2ebf55b.pdf
https://www.fvcac.com/_files/ugd/ce27a1_cad1b38c2c6e451d8e133e47b2ebf55b.pdf
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/chair-massages-12
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/bingo-night-2
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/2nd-annual-visual-arts-show
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/arts-show-exhibitor-registration
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/old-fashioned-hootenanny-night
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Annual Geezer Gulch Scramble 

GVR Golf Course  
 

September 5th  
Tee Times 8:30AM – 11:00AM 
 

17 of 60 spots still available: 15 teams of 4  
 

There will be a $20 (per person) Entry Fee:  

• Used to pay for awards and a donation. 

Please make check payable to "Bruce 

Michalowski" and give to Gina at the 

Clubhouse Office. 

NOTE: Vouchers, Passes, & Discounts cannot     

              be used or applied.  

• $77 = Non-Members Including Carts  

• $52 = Members without Cart Pass 

• $  0 = Members with Cart Pass  
 

Each golfer must register separately! 
 

CLICK HERE to RSVP 
 

Picnic Dinner following the Scramble 
Clubhouse 
September 5th, starting at 4:00 PM 

 

Jeffco Brass Ensemble 

Clubhouse 
 

Sunday, September 10th at 3:00 PM 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

The PAC is pleased to announce that Fairway 

Villas’ resident, Larry Bullen, and the Jeffco 

Brass Ensemble will be performing in concert 

on the patio at the Clubhouse on the afternoon 

of September 10, 2023. 
  

The Jeffco Brass has performed hundreds of 

times, including at the Vatican, for the Red 

Rocks Easter sunrise service, in Georgetown 

for the Fourth of July and many other venues 

and events. 
  

 

Jeffco Brass Ensemble (cont.) 
 

Bring your lawn chair and a dessert to share 

after the concert. 
  

Please join the PAC and your neighbors for this 

long-awaited event.  We look forward to seeing 

you there. 

 

Pocket Garden Tour 

Sponsored by Creative Endeavors 
 

Saturday, September, 9th from Noon – 3PM. 
 

Plan to come take a tour of some beautifully 

landscaped back yards and gorgeous flower 

gardens here in Fairway Villas. 
 

If you are interested in showcasing your 

backyard, please CLICK HERE for more 

details and to register. 

 

Creative Endeavors 
Clubhouse 

Thursday, August 31st  |  10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
 

Creative Endeavors is jumping into the Fall 

season by making Pallet Pumpkins. This will 

be a two-part class with the second being Sept. 

7th at the same time. There are no fees for the 

class, and RSVP will be available on the 

website shortly. 

 

6th Grandkids Holiday Party 
Clubhouse 
 

Saturday, December 2nd time TBD (Mid-day) 

TOYS 4 TOTS SETUP – Volunteers needed! 

 

Fairway Villas Holiday Party 
Botanic Gardens 
 

Saturday, December 16th time 6:30 – 9:30 PM 
 

SAVE THE DATE – More details to come 

 

https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/7th-annual-fairway-villas-geezer-gulch-scramble
https://www.clubfv.com/events-1/garden-tour
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Recumbent Bike - $2,000.00  

Come see it and make an offer. 
 

Technogym Unity Excite Recline Recumbent 

bike, in good condition, capable of internet and 

cable connections.  If you are interested you can 

contact Al Morie at alm@morie.us or  

303-525-5352, 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:alm@morie.us

